
Week of 8/19/24 
 Alessandro Pimentel

 
Alessandro has been steadily 
improving over the past 2 years 
despite interruptions from 
numerous injuries.  The first word in 
our team mantra is 
PERSEVERANCE, and Sandro 
displays that quality every day.  At 
the Screamin’ Scott Showdown, 
Sandro had perhaps his best race 
ever, placing 5th out of 157 runners 
in the short course race.  Sandro’s 
attitude of never giving up has 
allowed him to become one of our 
top runners and he will play a big 
role as we move into league and 
section competition. Keep up the 
good work, Sandro.  GO 
HUSKIES!!!  
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